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To: Jessica Pandya, Chair, Academic Senate, CSULB 
Ann Kinsey, Academic Senate Chair Assistant 

 
From: Danny Paskin, Chair, Curriculum and Educational Policies Council, CSULB, 2019-20 
 
Date: April 22, 2020 
 
consequently reviewed by the Academic Senate. Still, the council also reviewed several policies, 
recommending many of them to the Senate throughout the AY. 
 As all other committees and councils, of course, meetings were disrupted by COVID-19 
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Revisions to existing and development of new university policy statements  
and committee charges 

 
1. Revision of existing Student Grievance Policy (PS 07-01). Recommended to the Senate, 

on October 9, 2019, that the policy be rescinded; 
 

2. Revision of existing Policy on Final Course Grade, Grading Procedures, and Final 
Assessments (Policy 12-03) 
 

3. Revision of existing Honors for Undergraduate Students Policy (PS 14-08). 
Recommended to Senate, with changes, on October 23, 2019; 
 

4. Revising current Policy on Policy on Cheating and Plagiarism (PS 08-02). CEPC is 
expected to finish the review by its last meeting in Spring 2020 (annual report is being 
submitted, per request, before such meeting); 

  
 

New, Changes To, and Discontinuances of Programs 
 
1. Degree Title Change of “Master of Science in Marketing” to “Master of Science in 

Marketing Analytics”. Recommended to the Senate on September 11, 2019; 
2. Creation of new Master of Science in Sustainability Management and Policy. 

Recommended to the Senate on September 25, 2019; 
3. Elevation of current B.S. in Mathematics, Option in Statistics to B.S. in Applied 

Statistics. Recommended to the Senate on December 4, 2019; 
4. Elevation of current B.A. in Family and Consumer Sciences, Option in Consumer Affairs 

to B.A. in Consumer Affairs. Recommended to the Senate on December 4, 2019; 
5. Bachelor of Arts in Linguistics, Option in Translation Studies. Recommended to the 

Senate on February 12, 2020; 
6. Minor in Health Humanities. Recommended to the Senate on March 11, 2020; 
7. Bachelor of Arts in Linguistics, Option in Teaching English to Speakers of Other 

Languages (TESOL). Recommended to the Senate on April 8, 2020; 
8. New Bachelor of Arts in Psychology, offered through the College of Professional and 

International Education. CEPC is scheduled to have the Second Reading of the proposal 
during its last meeting in Spring 2020 (annual report is being submitted, per request, 
before such meeting); 

 
 

Course Approvals 
 

None. 
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2.  CEPC continued using BeachBoard this year. That continued to prove to be helpful for 

two reasons: First, it allowed for an even greater repository of CEPC materials for 
consultation. Second, in meetings with an extraordinarily high number of files to review, 
it allowed the chair not to have to send multiple emails to council members and, instead, 
post them on BeachBoard for review; 

 
3.  CEPC appreciates the work done by the colleges’ faculty councils as well as ASI to staff 

CEPC. A few times this year, for a multitude of reasons, CEPC members from different 
colleges had to be replaces. In those cases, either an alternate had already been elected, or 
one was chosen as quickly as possible, and CEPC re-staffed; 
 

4.  CEPC is currently evaluating a new BA in Psychology offered through the College of 
Professional and International Education (CPIE). While the council is currently in the 
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